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Schools Out! 

Another year comes to an end and we all would like to say a huge ‘Thank You’ 
for all of the continued support you show to the school. We feel very lucky to 
have such a supportive parent community and want you to know how much it 
means to us.   

It is with such sadness and also great joy that we say goodbye to our Year 6 
children today. Sad because we sincerely will miss them but joy as we know 
they will go on to great things. We look back over the years they have been 
here and can say what delightful young people they have grown into. We are 
so proud to have been a part of their journey and to think that we may have 
had a positive impact on their future. We all wish you every success and hope 
you come back to see us and say hello from time to time.  

As the end of the year draws in, there is always some staff change and 
movement. We say goodbye to Miss Booth who is leaving to have her baby. 
We hope to see her again next year when she may return to do some supply 
work for us. It is also with sadness that Mrs Brooksby will be leaving us in her 
current teaching role. Mrs Brooksby will be back with us in September for some 
supply cover but will not have a regular class to teach. We know you will join 
us in wishing both of these lovely ladies a fond farewell, although we know we 
will not be a full goodbye.  

For now, I wish you all a lovely summer and hope you all have a good rest and 
find time to make some wonderful family memories. Keep safe and well and 
have lots of fun!  

We will see you for the start of our new term on Wednesday 6th September.  

Best wishes,  

Louise Carpenter  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 



 

  



 

 

 

 

 


